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25 June 2018

Our Ref: HP7092
Dear Parents/Guardians
Year 1 Open Afternoon
On Thursday 12th July we would like to open our classroom doors and invite you into school for a party with your child. We really appreciate your support throughout the year and wanted to say thank you. We will provide the food and drinks but please make sure your child wears party clothes or please send them in a bag with your child’s name on.
The session will start at 1:45pm and will finish at 3:15pm.
We look forward to seeing you.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
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